London Overground

Service disruption - Planned Engineering

Passenger anhouncements
Sunday | | June 2017

If it is safe to do so, could you please make the following announcements:

Engineering works may affect your J ourney this Weekend

There will be no rail service from Gospel Oak to Barking on Sunday 11"
June 2017.

There will be no service from Willesden to Shepherds Bush on Sunday 11™ June
2017

There will be no service between Gospel Oak to Stratford after 22.00 on 11™ June
2017

For further Information visitthe TFL website or ask a member of staff.
Remember:

¢ Relax and be professional
e Speak Slowly and Clearly



